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If you have trouble viewing this email, read the online version. 

Local Government Contact—Charles Bachle Retired 

Charles Bachle was the OPERS contact for many of our local government employers, 

and he helped troubleshoot issues with the local government reporting process.  

This message is to inform you that Charles has retired from OPERS and is no longer 

available to assist you. OPERS plans to fill this vacancy as soon as possible, but in 

the interim, you may contact Brian Wolf if necessary.  

Brian Wolf 

Assistant CFO 

bwolf@opers.ok.gov 

(405) 858-6737 | (800) 733-9008 

Thank you in advance for your patience as we make this transition, and as always, if 

there is anything we can do to be of assistance to you, please do not hesitate to call 

on us.  

Sincerely, 

Your friends at OPERS 

 

Oklahoma Public Employees Retirement System 

Web Address:   www.opers.ok.gov 
Mailing Address:  PO Box 53007, Oklahoma City, OK 73152-3007 
Phone Number:  (800) 733-9008 
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